



25 June 2016

Ted Selby, Nassau County Manager 96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1 Yulee, FL 32027

Dear Mr. Selby, Teel,

On June 14, 2016, the Flag Retirement Ceremony hosted by the Daughters of the American Revolution (D.A.R.), was a great success due in part to the efforts of Chief Graves — He provided chairs, a podium, and a burn barrel — but especially to the Fire and Rescue personnel of Nassau County Fire and Rescue #20, on Amelia Island. They participated in ways that earned the respect and appreciation of all present.

It was a hot, sunny day yet, through their participation, they brought a spirit of honor and respect to our American Flag, that reminded everyone of the great sacrifices all of our men and women make to keep our country free. Please know that we will always hold a special place in our hearts for Fire and Rescue Station #20, and to you, for supporting them in this effort.

Sincerely,

Lucinda Jo Glenn

Regent, Amelia Island Chapter

Daughters of the American Revolution